
 

 

   1. Take a photo of your pet reading and submit by mail, in 

person, or through an email attachment before April 1st.      

To send as an attachment, direct your email to info@athollibrary.org 

and put “Pets Caught Reading” in subject line.  No photoshopped 

photos, please! 

 

2. Photos submitted through email will be printed at the library 

along with photos submitted by mail or in person. 

 

3. The public will have the opportunity to vote on the best photo 

at the library or through our website.  Voting will end April 30. 

 

4. Each of the top 3 winners will have their pet’s name displayed 

on a book plate in an animal book specifically based on their pet’s 

animal type which the library will purchase.  The pets will receive 

a treat as well! 
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